



December 20, 2002

Mr. Stephen T. Barry, President Recapture Technologies Corporation 209 West Ridgewood Court Longwood, Florida 32779-3311

Dear Mr. Barry:

American Leistritz Extruder Corporation recently retained the services of Recapture Technologies Corporation (RTC) to assist us in managing our telecommunications services. RTC had full authority to make inquiries to our carriers and vendors on our behalf, receive any billing information requested and, if necessary, to make changes to our service.

Recapture Technologies Corporation provides its clients with a comprehensive audit of their telecommunications services designed to lower monthly recurring costs as well as to recover funds lost due to billing errors.

While we routinely review telecommunication bills internally prior to making payment, I was delighted to learn that your audit experts were successful in finding additional savings for us, estimated to be in excess of \$46,000 annually. I was further delighted to learn that you will monitor usage and savings in the future to maximize our savings.

Your company provides a very timely service in today's economic climate, particularly since it is a fee contingent service (no refunds, credits or savings, no fee). I highly recommend Recapture Technologies Corporation to any enterprise interested in reducing costs and saving money.

Sincerely.

Charlie Martin General Manager